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From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Housing - email from Reilly Murphy
Date: Friday, March 15, 2024 6:18:40 PM

To the Planning Board and Housing Task Force,
Please see the email below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
 
From: Reilly Murphy <reilly.rose.murphy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 12:35 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: I support new housing in Durham

 

Hi,
 
I'd like to voice my support of making it easier to build new housing, particularly workforce
housing in Durham. I believe bringing more affordable housing solutions to Durahm will support
local businesses and create a more vibrant and inclusive community. Durham must evolve its
practices and contribute solutions to the housing challenges our state is facing. 
 
Thank you,
Reilly Murphy 
9 Bayview Road Durham, NH 03824
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